
 

 

24th May 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 

RE: Classteacher to start September 2019, 
 
Thank you for taking an interest in this teaching position at our lovely school.  
 
As a growing primary, St Nicholas CE Primary Academy is an exciting and developing place 
to work, with great opportunities for professional growth. We currently have 350 pupils on 
roll.  
 
NQTs and experienced teachers are very welcome to apply. We are looking for someone 
who is; an inspirational teacher, passionate about enabling every child to fulfil their potential, 
a professional role model and enthusiastic to work with a committed and hardworking staff 
team. A fantastic teacher who is looking for the next step in their career, while remaining 
committed to taking a creative, child-centred approach to teaching and learning.  
  
Working in a growing school is tremendously hard work, yet rewarding and great fun, and 
there are many opportunities for professional development. Our children are enthusiastic 
and love to learn. The staff team are incredibly hard working and 100% committed; team 
work is highly valued. Our school has a very special focus on people, developing every 
individual to meet their potential and ensure they feel valued within our Christian beliefs and 
context. As head teacher I am also very aware of the need for staff to develop a realistic 
work-life balance.  
 
Attached is some background information about the post which I hope will inspire you to join 
us as we continue to develop our school community.  
 
When completing your application form, please make sure that your statement of support is 
no more than two sides of A4 paper and is personalised to show how your skills and 
experience would fit in our school.  
 
The recruitment process is as follows:  
 

 Closing date Friday 7th June 2019. 

 Interviews will be held on Friday 14th June 2019  
 
St Nicholas CE Primary Academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. As 
part of our Safer Recruitment procedure, shortlisted candidates are required to bring to their 
interview, documents to confirm identify, name, date of birth and address, along with 
certificates to confirm qualifications and proof of their right to work in the UK. The successful 
applicant will also be required to undertake enhanced DBS check.  
 



The best way to get a feel for St Nicholas CE Primary Academy is to come and visit us. I 
would be delighted to meet you and show you around the school. Please contact the school 
office to arrange a visit.  
 
In the meantime, thank you again for your interest and I wish you the very best of luck.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Christopher Dale 

Headteacher 

 


